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Grand Knight: Bill Rathbun     

Deputy GK: Felix de Los Santos  

Chancellor: Robert Dumont 

Recorder: Bob Bailey 

Treasurer: Joe Ercolino 

Advocate: Steve Heinz 

Warden: Jim Mendolera 

Inside Guard: Jack Ruegg 

Outside Guard: Jim Fabry 

Trustee 1yr: Jim Scialabba 

Trustee 2yr: Ron Kuhnen 

Trustee 3yr: Jim Golden 

Fin Secretary: Tom Wolfe 

Lecturer: Pat Becker 

Field Agent: ? 

District Deputy: Robert Tonkin 

Chaplain: Fr. Hugh McGuigan 

General Membership Meeting: 1st Thursday of each month at 7:00 p.m. in the Parish Center

 
 
From the Grand Knight 

Greetings Brother Knights, 

We are beginning a new year on 

the Knights of Columbus 

calendar.  We look forward to 

another successful year as we 

have had in the past.  First, a big 

thank you to Jim Golden and all 

the officers for their diligent 

efforts in all of the endeavors 

we’ve undertaken as a council 

this past year. In the same way I 

would also like to recognize and 

thank the kitchen volunteers who 

are there every month in support 

of our activities I would also 

request that every member 

consider taking on one project to 

lead this coming year.  If it’s split 

up, then it’s not so much of a 

burden on any one person.  

 

One of the main goals we must 

meet is raising funds for the 

various charities that we support.  

This will include the Tootsie Roll 

Drive, the Golf Outing, the 

breakfasts, and dances. Another 

very important goal is increased 

membership and I am looking for 

a membership chairman to lead 

this activity.  Our membership 

efforts should be focused on 

attracting younger members.   

 

The summer season has started, 

so let’s use this time to catch our 

breath and relax a bit.  Let’s ask 

for God’s help in increasing our 

membership and meeting our 

financial goals. If anyone wishes 

to contact me, my phone number 

is 330-289-2770 or via email at 

billrathbun1@gmail.com.  I wish 

everyone a safe and blessed 

summer! 

 

Bill Rathbun, 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

July 2018 Charity, Unity, Fraternity, 

Patriotism 

Officers for 2018-2019 Fraternal Year 
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From the Deputy G.K. 

Worthy Brother Knights, 

I hope everyone is doing well.  I 

would like to thank you for the 

opportunity to serve as DGK.  I 

have some big shoes to fill as 

DGK, with your help and support 

I hope to do as great a job as our 

officers have done.  If there’s 

anything I can do to assist, please 

don’t hesitate to reach out to me. 

Here is brief summary of events 

for July: 

July 4 – Parade and Picnic 7:30 

a.m. San Carlos Plaza for start of 

parade.  Picnic at Copper Oaks at 

noon, sponsored by brother 

Knight Jim Scialabba. 

July 5– K of C Business 

Meeting  7:00 - 9:00 p.m. in the 

Parish Center. 

July 17 - K of C Admission 

Degree (1st Degree) 7:00 - 9:00 

p.m. in the Parish Center. 

July 26 – Planning Meeting 
Room 308 at 7:00 p.m. All 

members are welcome to attend 

especially all committee members 

for future functions and activities 

for our Council. 

July 28 – Setup Buffet 

Breakfast  Saturday at Noon in 

the Parish Center 

July 29 – Buffet Breakfast  After 

all Masses in the Parish Center 

July 29 – Fifth Sunday Rosary  

10 a.m. in the Chapel 

God Bless, 

Felix De Los Santos 

 

 

 

 

 
From the Chancellor 

Hello Brother Knights, 

 

I hope you are having a good 

summer.  The Knight of the 

Month was Ed Smith.  He was 

always accessible to the council 

and helped with the membership 

roster to remove people with past 

due balances 

The Family of the Month was Bill 

and Pat Rathbun.  Both volunteer 

at St. Vincent De Paul.  Pat has 

many roles in the church. 

We lost long time member of our 

parish, Concetta Marsala, on June 

19, 2018.  She was the wife of 

long-time friend and sponsor of 

the Knights, Calogero Marsala,   

owners of Marsala Ristorante and 

Pizzeria of Estero.  Please keep 

Concetta and the family in your 

prayers.  Congratulations to all of 

our new officers and a special 

thanks to Jim Golden for the great 

job ! 

Thank You, 

Bob Du Mont 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Please pray for the following 

brothers, family members, and 

significant others: 

Tony Almeida, Kathy Boss (wife 

of Joe Boss Jr.), Reggie Brown, 

Bob Dumont, Jim Culley, John 

Fazackerly,  Charlie and Pat 

Neville, Don Fiscella, Bill & Jean 

Stanley, Dave Simmons, Jes 

Jensen, John Ruehl, Giaco 

Scavelli,  Martha J. Wolfe 

(mother of Tom Wolfe), Chuck 

Stellwag, Bud Fichera, Jackie 

Erickson 



3 | P a g e  
 

  

 

Peter J Ennis 7/1 

Marco A Salomon 7/5 

Patrick D Morroney 7/5 

George E Bellefontaine 7/9 

John J Uzdilla 7/9 

Anthony J Gilborges 7/13 

Joseph W Boss 7/14 

John F Colleli 7/18 

David T Spears 7/21 

Peter  D Elia 7/22 

Joseph F Roach 7/23 

Arthur A Habighorst 7/24 

Fritz M Roka 7/24 

Luke T Labreche 7/25 

Ralph E Landefeld 7/27 

William T Bannon 7/27 

Gary V Crawford 7/29 

Leon R Quesnette 7/29 

 

 

 

 

In Case of Death: At the death of a Brother Knight, notify the Grand Knight or the next in charge, who will then 

contact the family and offer sympathy and help from the Council. The Council member contacting the family should 

ask whether a wake will be held and if so, whether the family would like the Council to do a rosary service. If a Mass 

will be offered, the family should be asked if they would like a resolution of condolence to be presented. Any 

ceremonial presentation requested should be done only with permission of the clergy. If the deceased Brother is a 4th 

Degree member, the Grand Knight will notify the Insurance Field Agent and the Faithful Navigator of the Assembly.  

 

Grand Knight: Bill Rathbun email: billrathbun1@gmail.com Telephone 330-289-2770  

 

Please visit our website at http://www.kofccouncil10498.org/ for additional information and upcoming events. 

 

Please contact out Financial Secretary Tom Wolfe (tcwolfe1950@gmail.com) to make updates to your personal 

profile (change of address, change or added phone, email address, etc.)  

 

To add or delete from the prayer list above please contact Pat Becker.  

 

Publisher: Patrick Becker. E-mail:patbecker50@yahoo.com Telephone 239-948-7534 

July 


